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February 22, 2022

To: Property Owners in Division 4
From: Kinneloa Irrigation District Board of Directors

NOTICE OF VACANCY

The Board of Directors of the Kinneloa Irrigation District hereby gives notice that there exists a
vacancy in the office of Director of Division 4 of the Kinneloa Irrigation District.

The Board of Directors intends to fill this vacancy by appointment pursuant to Government
Code Section 1780. Interested candidates should submit a letter of interest and resume to the
Kinneloa Irrigation District office located at: 1999 Kinclair Drive, Pasadena, CA 91107.

The deadline for submittals is 5:00 pm, Monday, March 14, 2022.

Qualified candidates must be a registered voter and a landowner in the district and a resident
of the division that he or she represents at the time of his or her nomination or appointment
and through his or her entire term (California Water Code 21100 (a) and California Elections
Code 201).

The Division number is shown on a customer’s water service statement, below the service
address on the upper right-hand side. The map of the division boundaries is on the District’s
website at Kinneloa Irrigation District Division Boundaries.

For additional information, please contact the District office by email kinneloa@outlook.com or
by phone 626-797-6295.

Notice of Vacancy posted locations:
1. Kinneloa Irrigation District office board: 1999 Kinclair Dr.
2. Community Bulletin Board: Intersection Kinneloa Canyon Rd. and Kinneloa Mesa Rd.
3. Community Bulletin Board: North of intersection Sierra Madre Villa Ave. and Mesita Rd.
4. Kinneloa Irrigation District Website www.kinneloairrigationdistrict.info




